
 

 

Recommendation to move into Public Excluded 

Session 14 December 2022 

The following recommendation is made in reliance on section 48(1)(a) of the Local Government 
Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 and the particular interest or interests protected by 
sections 6 and 7 of the Act. 

On the grounds that matters will be prejudiced by the presence of members of the public during 
discussions on the following items, it is recommended: 

 

Recommendation | Ngā tūtohunga 

a) That the following items are considered with the public excluded: 

Report Name Reason for excluding the 
public 

Grounds for excluding the public 

Chief Executive 
recruitment 

Formal interviews must be 

conducted at this meeting. 

Confidentiality is required to 

ensure that due diligence and 

process is followed for candidates 

and the Council. 

Enable any local authority holding 

the information to carry on, without 

prejudice or disadvantage, 

negotiations (including commercial 

and industrial negotiations); (Section 

7(2)(i)) 

 

 

 

 


